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Senator Singh asked the following question at the hearing on 24 February 2014:

The new Board (governing Council) that came into effect under the new Act on 1 July 2013. Have there been any
changes to the Board since then? If so, what were they, and what were the reasons for any new appointments?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

There have been no changes to the Board since 1 July 2013.



